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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

14th March 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

It was lovely to talk to lots of you at parents’ evenings last night, I am sure you are all 

very proud of your children. Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 3 Roman Trip 

As part of their work on the Romans, the year 3 class visited Roman sites around 

Chester this week. They loved marching like soldiers. 

 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

Eid Festival – Friday 28th March 

As part of our commitment to celebrating the cultures 

within our school community, we are delighted to support some of our children in 

celebrating Eid. To mark the occasion, they have chosen to raise money for charity 

through a non-uniform day (£1 per child brought in on the day). 

In addition to these fundraising activities, children will have the opportunity to take 

part in craft activities in the afternoon. There will also be an option for children to 

have a stick-on tattoo as part of the celebration. If you do not wish for your child to 

have a stick-on tattoo, please let us know via email. 

We look forward to a wonderful day of celebration and thank you for your support in 

making this a meaningful experience for the children. 



Competition 

The school parliament judged the football boot design competition this week. There 

were 4 overall winners: Daniel Lindley, Scarlett McKnight, Freddie Okell and Olivia 

Barker. These designs have been entered into the PANINI competition. Good Luck! 
      

 
 

Homework 

After gathering feedback from parents, engaging in discussions with children, and 

reviewing research, we have finalised our homework policy. Our primary aim is to 

support parents in helping their children consolidate and/or extend their learning 

beyond the classroom. Please find the attached policy for your reference. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Cartwright 


